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3 March: monthly meeting of the Friends of Saint Angela. It was a time for reflection and 

adoration in the chapel and before refreshments, we had a report of the assembly of the 

Friends in Milano (24 February) and the meeting in Desenzano (21 February) with the Prioress 

General.  

.  

 

****** 
 

13 March: a brief visit from Sr Judith Reis before her return to Germany. She came with Sr 

Cäecilia Fernholz and Sr Brigitte Werr (all from the Federation of German speaking Ursulines). 

They had spent a week in Brescia with Sr Judith. 

 
 

****** 
 

15 March: visit of a group of Indian Ursulines of the Dinasevanasabha Congregation. The General 

Superior was visiting the sisters who work in Europe. With her were two sisters from Germany 

and one from Italy. 

 

       



14 – 19 March: Sr Brigitte Brunet spent some days of retreat before her jubilee of 50 years of 

profession.  

19 March: Sr Patrizia went to the community of Capriolo for the jubilee of 60 years of 

profession of Sr Angela Baccaro, while Sr Armida spent the morning with Sr Brigitte in 

Desenzano before Sr Brigitte left for Rome. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 

 

25 March: a group from the Ursuline school in Sligo, Ireland visited the house of Saint Angela, 

before continuing their pilgrimage to Brescia. There were 55 students with 6 teachers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 

31 March: Easter: after participating in all the liturgies of Holy Week and Easter in the parish, 

we went to Capriolo to spend the rest of the day and Easter Monday with the community. 

 

 
Sisters Armida and Patrizia 


